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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The New York State Commission on Judicial Nomination today issues a public 
reminder to prospective candidates who wish to submit applications for the June 4, 2021 
vacancy on the Court of Appeals, due to the retirement of Associate Judge Leslie E. Stein. 
Applications for the vacancy must be submitted to the Commission no later than December 
31, 2020.

Applications may be downloaded from the Commission’s website
(www.nysegov.com/cjn), or otherwise obtained by contacting Counsel to the Commission,
Henry M. Greenberg, c/o Greenberg Traurig, LLP, 54 State Street, 6th Floor, Albany, New
York 12207 [Tel.: (518) 689-1492; e-mail: greenbergh@gtlaw.com; Fax: (518) 689-1499].
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